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Washington, DC, June 16, 2006 - Investment Company Institute President Paul Schott Stevens today

issued the following statement on the U.S. Senate’s vote confirming Kathleen L. Casey as a

Commissioner of the Securities and Exchange Commission:

“Throughout the last decade, Kathy Casey has played a key role in helping to shape our nation’s

financial policies through her work with Chairman Shelby and the Senate Banking Committee. In her

new role as a member of the Securities and Exchange Commission, she will be an effective advocate

for protecting investors and promoting the vibrancy of our capital markets. We look forward to working

with her.”
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